
Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 1:57 PM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: APR 8

For you...

ATTENTION COURT FILERS: The Supreme Court and the Court of Appeals now have a web portal to use for filing
documents. Beginning July 3, 2017, all electronic filing of documents in the Supreme Court should be through the web
portal. We will accept your attached document for filing, but you should immediately follow the directions below to
register for and begin using the appellate courts web portal for all future filings.

Fiere is a link to the website where you can register to use the web portal: https://ac.courts.wa.gov/ A help page for the
site is at: https://ac.courts.wa.gov/index.cfm?fa=home.showPage&page=portalHelp
Registration FAQs: https://ac.courts.wa.gov/content/help/registrationFAQs.pdf
Registration for and use of the web portal is free and allows you to file in any of the divisions of the Court of Appeals as
well as the Supreme Court. The portal will automatically serve other parties who have an e-mail address listed for the
case. In addition, you will receive an automated message confirming that your filing was received.

—Original Message—

From: Alison Daigle [mailto:xalisondaiglex@gmaiLcom]
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 1:56 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: APR 8

Hi,

I wanted to write to express my support for the change to APR 8. Thank you


